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Comment Submitted:

As a permitee in the East Mormon Mountain Solar PEIS, I am opposed to the use of the area that has been suggested. The area is
one mile from the only live water on our permit. This area is some of our best grazing land in the spring of the year. There will be
impact to our existing AUMs, native vegetation, existing range improvements, water resources and water rights. The area east of
the Toquop Wash would be more suitable because there wouldn't be as much impact to our ranching business. The area would
not be affected by shade from the East Mormon Mountains. There is also a railroad proposed to go through the area west of the
Toquop Wash. I also think that we need to be compensated for whatever area is taken from the grazing permit that we have bought
and paid for and done many improvements to. This compensation can either be monitarily or with BLM permits adjacent to our
existing permit.


